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We are looking forward to a great year celebrating and

supporting Cassell by continuing to bring all that the Cassell

PTA has to offer back to regular practice. But, like every year,
we need your help!

The Cassell PTA starts with membership. For just $10 a family or
$5 for single parents, you can help support the Cassell PTA
monetarily. We will be planning events and fundraising
throughout the year, and these initial funds help get things

going

Paying for a membership does not mean you are obligated to
donate your time or volunteer, but we do invite any and all
parents, grandparents, and guardians to help in any way they
can. Simply signing up to support the PTA with a membership
helps fremendously. The PTA will reach out as opportunities
present themselves, but if you would like to be on the official
board of the PTA or play a more important role, please email
Nicole Kent at nicolebeauchamp83@yahoo.com

Membership forms will be available at the 2025 Back to School
Fun Fair and Open House on August 14", and payment can
be collected then (using QR code or cash). If you are not
attending the event, the form and cash payment can also be
sent to school — ATTN: PTA

Thank you again, and we are excited for another school year!

Send money with Zelle®
Scan in your banking app to pay.
Cassell School Pta

cassellpta@gmail.com

$10 PER FAMILY

$5 PER SINGLE
PARENT



